LEGAL NOTICE

NOTICE OF
PUBLIC HEARING

Notice is hereby given by Salt Creek Sanitary District, County of DuPage, State of Illinois, that a
Tentative Budget and Appropriation Ordinance for the said Sanitary District for the Fiscal Year
beginning on the First day of May, 2015 and ending on the Thirtieth day of April, 2016, is now
on file and conveniently available for inspection at the office of said Sanitary District located at
201 South Route 83, Villa Park, Illinois.

Notice is further given that a Public Hearing on said Budget will be held at 6:00 P.M.,
April 16, 2015, at the office of said Sanitary District.

Dated at Villa Park, Illinois this 9th day of March, 2015.

Salt Creek Sanitary District

By:
Clerk
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